
Mr. Paul Der Bo hosian 
32 Glenwood Roa 
W. Hartford, Co n. 06107 

Dear Mr. Der Bo hosian: 

May 7, 1975 

We greatly appr ciate your renewal of your Stewardshi p 
of St. Vartan, nd your gift of $100 for that purpose. 

Our receipt No. 20930 is enclosed. 

Enc. 

vb 

Sincerely, 

Stephen Kambourian 
Executive Director 


